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 Assembly Congratulations 

Was a lovely assembly on Monday. 
Congratulations to all our award 
recipients for their hard work and great 
representation of our school values. 
Students from the Barranguba class 
read individual chapters from their 
versions of James and the Giant 
Peach, which were enjoyed by 
everyone. They also sang “This Is Our 
Place” which they performed at Four 
Winds today. 

Breaking News! 

Silver medals are on the way for our 
state relay team: Tinkabell, Zac, 
George and Nash due to a 
disqualification. What a surprise! 

 P&C 

We had a very relaxed yet 
productive meeting this week. 
The P&C discussed our school 
problem of countless 
administration hours each week 
being spent chasing up student 
permission notes. The P&C 
voted and have decided that we 
will return to paper notes for 
2023. This gives the children 
ownership for returning their 
own notes. Another idea from 
Jess, was to cut the calendar 
strip from the newsletter and 
pop it on the fridge so the whole 
family can be aware of school 
events. Great idea Jess! 

Our Term 4 calendar is filling up 
fast with many exciting things. 

This small school is a busy one! 

Tania Hextell                  
Principal 

Congratulations Byron, Davi and 
Molly! 

Our character strength for last week 
was “open-mindedness”. People 
with open minds are willing to talk 
and think about new ideas. 

Next week our character strength is 
“teamwork”. This means you can 
work together to achieve a common 
goal. You can take the lead and let 
others lead too. 

Term 4, 2022 

 

Kitchen Garden each Friday, 
gold coin donations please! 
November 
Tuesday 15th 
Kinder Transition 11.30 
Friday 18th 
Swimming 
2-6 School Sleep Over 
Tuesday 22nd 
Kinder Transition 11.30 
Friday 25th 
Swimming 
Mon 28th – Thurs 1st  
Yr 6 events-separate note 
Tuesday 29th 
Kinder Transition 11.30 
 

December 
Friday 2nd 
Swimming (last one) 
Tuesday 6th 
NHS performance Yrs 5/6 
Wed 7th – Fri 9th  
Berry excursion 3-6 
Thursday 8th  
K12 High Tea in Tilba  
Monday 12th 
Talent Quest assembly 
P&C 
Thursday 15th 
Presentation Night  
Friday 16th 
Last day, reports home 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
Phone: 4473 7210 
Email: centrtilba-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: 
https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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Four Winds 

Our experience at Four Winds on 
Friday was amazing! 

We sang the songs we have been 
learning over the last 4 weeks in a 

mass choir, with an orchestra, 
professional sound and lighting. 

Thank you to the parents who 
drove us down there so that we 

could participate in something we 
will remember forever. 

Tinkabell and Molly has a solo role. 

George, Nash and Sonny led the 
Remembrance Day 
acknowledgement. 

DEAR 
time out 

in 
nature! 

Stage 2 
loved 

reading 
their 
Giant 
Peach 
stories 
to K12.  

Story 
telling at 
its best! 



 

We were so fortunate to have a visit from the seven musicians 
who make up the Inventi Ensemble. They took us on an 
incredible musical journey- as we listened to Beethoven, we 
drew our own journeys. It was utterly mesmerising! 

Year Two transition has 
started. Year Two felt very 
important as they went off to 
have their first meeting with 
Mrs Hextell and the 3456 
class. Sleepover notes have 
gone home- thanks for 
returning them so quickly.  

In art this week we made cute little owls. Lots of 
persistence was required but we know that 
getting a “sweaty brain” is good for us! 


